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Ethiopia and the displaced peoples – We want to begin this newsletter asking that you would join Haile and 

Tsedale (and the EIM board) in earnest prayers for their countrymen who have 

been displaced by the recent rebel attacks in the northern part of Ethiopia. 

Though the rebels and the fighting are seemingly being put down by the 

Ethiopian military, there are over 4 million displaced peoples who are without 

food, water, and shelter. Humanitarian aid has been limited, and Ebenezer has 

been able to send funds to help with these efforts and minister to the needs of 

these hurting, beautiful people “If anyone has material possessions and sees a 

brother or sister in need but has no pity on them, how can the love of God be in that person? Dear children, let 

us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.” (1 John 3:17,18). 

Evangelism and Discipleship – Plans are currently being 

prayed over and made for at least four trips next year. Trips in 

March, May/June, August/September, and October are under 

consideration. These include leadership training, market 

evangelism, and crusade/ revival services. The March and 

October dates have openings for going or for funding, as of 

now, would you consider partnering with us.  

Crosspointe School – Everyday work is nearing completion on the new high school building. Slabs are being 

poured and walls with windows and doors are going in place. Lord willing and things 

go as planned, the new rooms will be ready for use in January. Thank you for the 

amazing support for the school construction projects and the salary increases for 

teachers and staff due to the incredible inflation Ethiopia is facing. The Lord 

continues to provide amazingly through his people for his work at Crosspointe 

School. 

Please pray with us as plans are under way to make available sponsorship of the 

orphan children at the school. 

Impending visit – We continue to look forward to the visit from our 

Executive Director, Haile Tefera. Lord willing, he will be visiting the 

states the middle of January and through the month of February. Plans 

continue to be for him in the Atlanta area as well as in western Tennessee 

and North Carolina. Pray for safe travels and favor with churches and 

God’s people as he shares the work of Ebenezer and its many faceted 

ministries. 

In Closing – “Precious in the sight of the LORD is the death of his 

saints.” (Psalms 116:15) The Ebenezer family has truly blessed to have been loved and supported by the lives of 

Ms. Vicki Pate and Mr. Don Gilbertson, both will be terribly missed. Yet, at the same time we rejoice with them 

as their faith has now become sight. 
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